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Friday 5th March 

Good morning all 

Today sees the end - we hope - to online learning as we prepare to return to 

school on Monday 8th March. 

We are busy today making sure everything is ready for the great return. 

This afternoon the whole school is being deep cleaned in readiness for Monday. 

Please make sure you read the letter on the school website regarding changes to 

morning drop off, afternoon collection and PE days from Monday 8th March. 

Here is the link again to the letter – 

https://www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk/index.php?option=com_phocadownload&view=cate

gory&id=1&Itemid=129 

As we return to school, we need to remember that everyone has had a different 

experience with this last lockdown – some have enjoyed it and some have 

struggled with it.  I ask that we all take some time to understand and remember 

the needs of others when we return. 

 

To end today, I think the message from Thessalonians is a great starting point 

and gives us a clear focus to build on as the SJF family ‘Therefore encourage 

one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.’  

1 Thessalonians 5:11 

 

Our children will catch up – our children will keep up – our children will succeed. 

 

We are ALL in this together and together we WILL make it happen. 
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